

September 23, 2010

Rev. Peter Morales President

Unitarian Universalist Association of Congregations 25 Beacon Street, Boston Ma, 02108

Dear Reverend Morales,

I bring you greetings on behalf of the Economic Sanctions Committee of Somos America of Phoenix Arizona. All of us on the committee want first to express our admiration and appreciation for all that members of the Unitarian community have done on behalf of the undocumented and those victimized by the oppressive antiimmigrant laws of Arizona. The courage and the adherence to the principles of love and brotherhood that your members and yourself manifested in the face of Sheriff Arpaio's uniformed armed agents of hate on July 29th was an inspiration to all of us in the movement.

A member organization of Somos America, has in the past extended an invitation to the Association to hold its annual meeting in Arizona. The Committee agrees and unanimously endorses Puente's invitation. We welcome you to hold your annual meeting in Arizona without hesitation or limitation on venue.

The committee and I believe every member organization of Somos and all of us in the movement look

forward to	working with	ı you to make yo	ur presence in A	rizona a mom	entous occasion	that will:	further
the pursuit	of justice for	the most vulner	able in Arizona.				

Thank you for all you have done.

Sincerely

Alfredo Gutierrez